
 

New Hampshire State Council Knights of Columbus 

Winter Quarterly Meeting Notice 

Sunday, January 21, 2018 

About the Meeting: I am pleased to announce the 2018 Winter Quarterly Meeting, to be held on Sunday, January 

21, 2018 being hosted by Knights of Columbus, Suncook Council #4666. Meeting location St. John the Baptist 

Parish Center, 10 School Street, Allenstown, NH 03275. Lunch will be offered by the host Council #4666. The cost 

of the meal is $8.00 per person for a great American Chop Suey meal with rolls and butter. Coffee, tea and soda 

will also be served with a delicious dessert to top it off. NO RESERVATIONS NEEDED. Lunch will be served from 

12:00 noon to 12:45pm. There will also be Mass at 10:00am at St. John the Baptist. Meeting: 1:00pm to 4:00pm. 

Attire: jacket, tie and jewel of office. 

About Our Plan: Special attention will be given to EVENTS PROMOTION as well as PER-CAPITA and INSURANCE 

BILLINGS. Your State Membership and Training and Development Directors will also be going over membership 

statistics from the year, as well as kicking off a NEW and EXCITING MEMBERSHIP INITIATIVE for the New 

Hampshire State Council. 

About the Ladies Program: The Ladies of NH State Council have been busy working on the ladies events for the 

remaining fraternal year. This program schedule is included in this notice. The event for this 2018 Quarterly 

Meeting is making “No-Sew Blankets”, so please invite your wife to this meeting. Some items will be provided. 

Ladies are asked to bring one yard of baby themed fleece and a one coordinating yard of solid fleece. If ladies 

have fabric scissors, please bring those along, as well. However, have your wife RSVP Jolene Camley at (603) 

674-5257 on or before January 14th 2018 so no one is left out of the activity.  

 

Fraternally,  

Glenn 

Glenn P. Camley 

State Deputy 

                        

 

Ladies and Gentleman are also reminded to bring your Council donations for the “Laundry Basket Program”, 

to coincide with the BirthRite Dinner next month. In addition, there will be a raffle for a special Super Bowl 

LII Basket, to benefit the “Ladies Programs” 


